To My Dear Friend Bruce,

It was with great sorrow that I heard the news of your father's passing. I knew him thanks to the meetings you organized together at Ammunition Hill.

I know that your father was a lover of Israel, and it was very important for him to leave a significant mark here in the Holy Land. While still alive, he chose Ammunition Hill as a place worthy of perpetuating his name.

We had the honor of hosting him for significant events related to Jerusalem Day, as well as during his other visits. He always had a straight face and wide smile that expressed satisfaction with his accomplishments here, which will leave a mark for many years.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As we say in Hebrew: ״חבל על דאבין ואין משתכחין״  (It is a pity that we lost he who is no longer with us). 

May the building of Jerusalem be his consolation.



Joining in your grief and your family's sorrow,


Catari Maoz, CEO 						Menahem Landau, Chairman

